Mini Vinnies Winter Appeal

Pyjama Day at Schooll
Monday 17 June
Students can come to school in their PJ's and bring
along a gold coin donation to support the

Mini Vinnie’s Winter Appeall
(Please wear joggers)

The Saint Vincent De Paul society has asked for our help this winter

as they ave in desperate need of flannelette sheets, blankets, jumpers,

jackets, track pants and socks. Please ensure these items are in good,

useable condition. Kmart also have some great cheap items that you
may consider donating!

It would be greatly appreciated if each family could please send in an
item or two to help keep someone warm this winter. Items will be
collected by the St Vincent de Paul representative at assembly on

Friday 21 June. Please send items into school by Thursday 20 June.

Thank you for your support

Mini Vinnies Team




